Letter of Agreement
Between the
University Place Education Association and the

University Place School District

In order for the District to prevent the school year extending into another week in June based on our
Winter Break, the University Place Education Association and the University Place School District have
reached agreement to change 3.3.1.N. of our Collective Bargaining Agreement. The parties agree that
the following changes to 3.3.1.N. will be for the 2023-24 school year only and will expire on August 31,

2024,

3.3.1. N. Snow Make-up Days--3rd Friday in March and-Friday-beforeMemortatBay
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Eric Brubaker Date
Executive Director of Human Resources

Amanda Lackey
UPEA, President



